

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

7<sup>th</sup> November 2023

Dear parents and carers,



**BBC 500 Words Competition 2023** 

We are delighted that your child has chosen to take part in this year's BBC 500-word competition. I have had great pleasure reading their stories. All entries will be submitted to 500 words team at the BBC by Friday 10<sup>th</sup> November. Each story could win 500 books for our school and a trip to Buckingham Palace for the final.

In order to comply with the rules of the competition we ask that you complete the attached consent form and return it to the school office by 3:30pm Friday 10<sup>th</sup> November 2023.

We are looking forward to following the progress of our Avalon entries and we will be sure to keep you updated on our progress.

Good luck everybody!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher





Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

## Please complete and return to the school office no later than 3.30pm on Friday 10<sup>th</sup> November 2023



**BBC 500 Words Competition 2023** 

Child's Name:	Year Group:
I do / do not* give permission for my ch	nild to submit a story to the BBC 500 words competition.
Signed:	Dated:
Relationship to Child:	











